

Spring Bluff R-XV

Upcoming Events	Date
MAP Testing	4/19-5/7
8th Grade Banquet	4/30
8th Grade Dance	5/1
Kindergarten Graduation	5/17
8th Grade Graduation	5/18
Last Day of School/Field Day **Full Day **	5/19

This Weeks Attachments:

- Reading Connection— Intermediate Edition
- MO Bap-Sports Physical Flyer

Students entering 6th, 7th & 8th grades for the 20212022 school year, need to be sure they have returned
their parent signed elective choice form ASAP. If forms
are not returned, students will be placed in the available
class (band, choir, advanced art). Thank you.

LIBRARY NEWS:

All library books are due next week. Please look for any missing library books your child may have misplaced. Thank you!



<u>Teacher Appreciation Week</u> May 3rd-7th



00000000000000000

Come join the fun! Summer School

May 24-June 17

You can register your child(ren) through the link on the district's website.

Students currently enrolled in kindergarten –seventh grade are eligible to attend.

Kindergarten camp will be held for incoming students from August 9-12.

GRADUATION NEWS

KINDERGARTEN GRADUATION: Will be held Monday, May

17th @ 7:00 p.m. in the school gym.

There will be limited seating. Each family will have 4 tickets to invite guests for the evening.

8TH GRADE GRADUATION: Will be held on Tuesday, May

18th @ 7:00 p.m. in the school gym.

There will be limited seating. Each family will have 8 tickets to invite guests for the evening.

TICKETS WILL BE SENT HOME MAY 14TH.

Attention 7th Grade Parents

Just a friendly reminder that your upcoming 8th grade student will need to have up to date immunizations to attend school next year. The required immunizations include:

MCV 3 and Tdap 2

(Meningococcal Conjugate Vaccine and Tetanus, Diphtheria, Pertussis)

If you have any questions, contact Mrs. Perry at bperry@springbluffpirates.com

Map Testing Continues April 19-May 7

Get plenty of rest and remember to eat a healthy breakfast & charge your chrome books.

Please avoid scheduling appointments during this time.

Last day of school is May 19th. Please be sure all lunch accounts are paid in full prior to the last day. Any questions, please call Amy Danz @ 457-8302.

FIELD DAY K-8

WHEN: Wednesday, May 19th (last day of school) Wear tennis shoes and come prepared to participate!

